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Oregon's vote by mail system has worked securely and effectively for decades. 

Going back to in person voting would unfairly disenfranchise thousands of disabled, 

elderly Oregonians and make it prohibitive for them to exercise their right to vote. 

Please do not cave to the conspiracy theories and fear mongering being pushed by 

MAGA. Preserve the right to vote for ALL Oregonians  


